

NEVADA ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICERS

August 1, 2024

Dear Judge Mendoza,

The Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers (NAPSO) and the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition (NLEC) represent law enforcement and other public safety personnel from across the state of Nevada. Our current membership includes police officers, sheriff's deputies, corrections officers, state law enforcement officers, juvenile and adult probation officers, as well as law enforcement civilian employees, all from among more than 20 statewide Associations.

After consideration of your qualifications and experience, it is with pleasure that we offer our endorsement of your candidacy for election as District Court Judge, Department 27.

Our endorsement is based upon your dedication to the principles of public safety and your support for our mission of providing a fair and impartial forum for all litigants in the judicial system, as well as promoting the health, security, economic and educational interests of our members, their families, and our community.

Respectfully,

Richard P. McCann, J.D.

On behalf of the Nevada Association of Public Safety Officers

and the Nevada Law Enforcement Coalition